
Four weeks until General Election 2019 
– what can we expect? 

Centre for Brexit Studies Director Professor Alex de Ruyter has 
shared his views, thoughts and expertise around the current General 
Election proceedings, and what we can expect in the forthcoming 
weeks before voters head to the polls. 

In a video shared today, Professor Alex de Ruyter discusses Donald 
Tusk’s latest comments where he has urged British voters not to give 
up on stopping Brexit, as well as Labour not being the ‘Remain 
Alliance’ and the likelihood of a second Scottish independence 
referendum. 

The expert also discussed if the election really is all about Brexit, if 
people are drifting away from their normal party alliance due to their 
Brexit views and what he thinks will happen in the next week of more 
political campaigning. 

Watch the full video on our YouTube channel now.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mwn98E5EFdQ&t=73s

